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12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

VISIT TO NOAH’S ARK ZOO 
Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
As part of KS1’s topic this term, they will be learning about Zoo and Farm animals. 
 
We are delighted to confirm we have arranged for the children to visit Noah’s Ark Zoo based in Bristol, on Thursday 
8th February 2024, along with the children from Blakeney and Walmore Hill Primary School. 
 
We will be travelling with Grindles Coaches and it will be a whole day out (timings to be confirmed nearer the day).  
Your child will be required to bring a warm coat together with a hat, scarf and gloves, if they wish.  They must also 
bring a drink(s), snack and packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please). There is a small gift shop on site, so children are 
welcome to bring some pocket money which will need to be kept in their bags in a secure envelope / purse and no 
more than £10. 
 
The total cost of the trip will be £16.00 which will include the entrance fee, a day meeting all the animals and coach 
travel.  The schools will be funding a part of the cost. It’s important to note that this charge is a voluntary 
contribution, however, if we don’t have enough paying contributions, then unfortunately we may not be able to go 
ahead with the visit. 
 
If your child would like to go on the trip, please can you complete the below slip and arrange payment either by 
ParentPay or Cash and return to the office, no later than Friday 26th January.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Natasha Hughes 
Lowry Class Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return by Friday 26th January 2024 

 
I DO / DO NOT (delete as applicable) give permission for my child _____________________________________ to 
visit Noah’s Ark Zoo on Thursday 8th February and travel by coach. 
 
I have made a payment of £16.00 on Parent Pay:______________________________ 
  
I enclose cash of £16.00:______________________________ 
 
Signed: _________________________________________     Dated: ______________________________ 
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